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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Public Service 

Commission has received a petition from GTE Florida Incorporated 

•TL) seekinq exemption from Rules 25-4.110(3) and 

25-4.113, Florida Adminiatrative Code. Comments on this petition 

should be filed with the Commission's Division of Records and 

Reportinq, Florida Public Service Commission, 2540 Shumard Oak 

Boulevard, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0863, within 14 days of 

publication of this notice. For additional information, contact 

Beth CUlpepper, Division of Leqal Services, at the above ~~dress or 

telephone (904) 413-6212. 

• t I 

OTH ---

OOCUHEHT Nllf"''l[ R · DATE 

9'5650 JUN-41; 

FPSC PH\llifStRfPORTIHG 


	7-6 No. - 3984
	7-6 No. - 3985



